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April 15, 1986

John E. Glenn Ph.D, Chief
Nuclear k terials Safety Secrtion
Division of Radiation Safety
And Safeguarda
United States Nuclear Regulatory Cormtiosion
Rcgion I
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, Ptt. 19406

Dear Dr. Glenn

I am writing to you re: lic.# 20-Ob691-01, docket # 030-01875, control
i 119130.

In order for you to continue to revied our license renewal, on your
letter dated Mrch M,19Ba you requested that we respond with additional
information within 30 calendar days. We are requesting an extension
of that by another 30 calendar days due to the fact that your letter did not
reach tne Nuclear Medicine Department until 4/15/86.

Please acknoatedge with a response to the above request.
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Sincerely yours,
8608120550 860611REG 1 LIC30
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Priul Symon6'

Director
Diagnostic Services
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